
To all,
We have reprocessed the sumter county backlog successfully as of 05/04/2004. The actions and results are included in 

the attached document.

From: Rodgers, Frank D.
To: Dolder, Rolf P. <Rolf.Dolder@SCDMV.net>

Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>
Earley, Jr., Jimmy E. <Jimmy.Earley@SCDMV.net>

Date: 5/5/2004 8:48:07 AM
Subject: backlog of sumter county renewals

Attachments: DMV Response to Sumter County Renewals.doc

mailto:Rodgers,%2520Frank%2520D.
mailto:Rolf.Dolder@SCDMV.net
mailto:Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net
mailto:Jimmy.Earley@SCDMV.net

